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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
 

PROJECT:     11 OLD BALMVILLE ROAD 
PROJECT NO.:    2018-18 
PROJECT LOCATION:   SECTION 84, BLOCK 5, LOT 26 
REVIEW DATE:    31 JANUARY 2019 
MEETING DATE:    7 FEBRUARY 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:   PITINGARO & DOETSCH 

 
 

1. Response comment #15 is incomplete. A review of the revised Stormwater Management 
plan and report continue to identify an invert for the stormwater detention facility below 
existing grades. The lowest topographic elevation on the site is 192 while the discharge 
is identified as 190 in the stormwater management report. Future submissions should 
label the invert on the plans.  

 
2. Bioretention area detail continues to be located on the plan. 
 
3. Existing site water and sewer utilities will continue to remain as they are in the current 

state with no changes to the utility services.  
 
4. The Applicant’s representative requested to evaluate the fence detail for the detention 

pond. Detail identifies a 6 ft. fence with 3 strands of barbwire on top. Typical detention 
pond fencing is 4 ft. black vinyl coated chain linked fence. 
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5. The response letter identifies at item #10 that the storm distribution use for the SWPPP 

has been corrected as requested. The associated calculation has been revised as 
necessary. The stormwater model in the revised report continues to use a Type II storm. 
The Town of Newburgh is located in a Type III area.  
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/LCR 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  






















